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Parent Teacher Fellowship
The Parent Teacher Fellowship is a 
ministry of VCA that exists to assist 
the teachers and administration to 
minister to the needs of students and 
teachers and encourages the spiritual 
and academic growth of the students 
whenever possible.  Every VCA parent 
and teacher is a member of the Parent 
Teacher Fellowship.  The PTF is run by 
an executive board of parent volunteers.  
The parents nominated for the executive 
board for the 2023-2024 school year are: 
Christina Garcia, Kari Quevedo - Vice 
President, Jeremy Harpin - Treasurer, 
Elsie Hinton - Secretary.  All Parents are 
invited to the monthly meetings which 
will begin in September.  

School Lunch Changes
All lunch orders need to be paid in cash the 
day of the order for the remainder of the 
school year.
The final day for school lunches is June 8th

Vacation Bible 
School—Knights of 
North Castle
We are excited to 
once again host 
Vacation Bible School 
this summer.  It is July 
24-28 from 9 am to noon.  
Children going into kindergarten 
through 6th grade may attend.  
There is no cost to attend.
Use this link to sign up.

Carline 
We have a new pick up procedure for 
Carline.  The path the cars drive is 
exactly the same, but we are having 
the children sit under the covered 
eating area.  Children will be loaded 
into the cars by the three designated 
cones north of the eating area.  For 
the safety of all, cars must drive slowly 
during the carline.  We request that 
all children are only picked up in 
vehicles.  Anyone wanting to walk to 
pick up their child may do so at the 
classroom at 2:45.  Please remember 
that this is not a time for short parent-
teacher conferences.  Teachers are 
available after carline to meet with 
parents.

2023-2024 Enrollment
Enrollment for next year is ongoing. Some 
classes are nearing capacity. If you intend to 
enroll, please make arrangements to do so 
before classes are full.
Youth Group
Students grade 6-12 are invited to join Miss 
Michelle for Youth Group Wednesday 
evenings. Drop off is at 6:30 PM.

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY
6/5/2023 6/6/2023 6/7/2023 6/8/2023

Donut’s with Dad 10 AM 
(Kindergarten)

6/9/2023

6/12/2023
Pre-K Graduation 9:30AM 
Kinder Graduation 5 PM

6/13/2023
5th Grade Field Trip
2nd Grade Field Trip
Eighth Grade
Graduation 7 PM

6/14/2023
Awards Chapel
8:45 - 9:45 Grades 1-3
10-10:45 Grades 4 & 5
11-11:45 Grades 6 & 7

6/15/2023

Happy Summer 
Vacation!

6/17/2023

6/19/2023
Juneteenth, Daycare 
Closed

6/20/2023
Summer Getaway 
Begins

6/21/2023 6/22/2023 6/23/2023

6/26/2023 6/27/2023 6/28/2023 6/29/2023 6/30/2023

Valley Christian AcademyValley Christian Academy

Congratulations
                          Students of the Month

PreK

Kinder 

First

Second

Third

Fourth

Fifth

Aliyah Rodriguez

Maverick Wine

Leila Hinton

Evangeline Fleming

Bodicea Julien

Izabelle Jimenez

Christian Halawi

Therefore we also pray always for you that our God 
would count you worthy of this calling, and fulfill all 
the good pleasure of His goodness and the work of 
faith with power, 

                                                                     —2 Thessalonians 1:11

http://signup.com/go/aGLPGdH


B I B L E  V E R S E S
Pre-K

Kindergarten
First

Second
Third

Fourth
Fifth

Jr High

Philippians 4:13
Psalm 23
1 Timothy 4:12
Isaiah 58:11
2 Peter 1:3
Proverbs 3:5-6
Isaiah 7:14
1 Thessalonians 5:23-24

Pre-K - Hello parents and grandparents! Well, we’re 
almost through the school year! I can’t believe it! 
How quickly it has gone by! It has been my joy and 
privilege to watch your babies grow and learn! They 
have changed so much since the beginning of the 
year! I will certainly miss the ones who will be moving 
on to kindergarten and I look forward to another year 
with the others! Happy birthday to Mbajja Senyonjo!

Kindergarten - Donuts with Dad is this 
Thursday June 8th  at 10am 
Graduation party is Friday June 9th at 11 am. Friday 
is also minimum day. Graduation information went 
out on Friday. Please check your child’s folder for the 
details. Have a blessed week! 

First Grade - This is our last full week of 
school.  Our last Bible Verse, Math Facts, and Spelling 
tests of the year are on Friday.  Friday is a Minimum 
Day with school out at noon. Our class party is next 
Monday, June 12th. The sign-up sheet is posted 
outside the classroom. Awards Ceremony for the end 
of the year next Wednesday is from 8:45-9:45 in the 
Chapel. Every student will be receiving an award. Let’s 
finish this last week of academics strong!

Second Grade - We made it to the last full 
week of school! Friday is a minimum day. This is the 
last week for school lunches. You can still order a 
yearbook. Next week is our field trip, Tuesday June 
13. Next Wednesday, the 14th, is the Awards Chapel at 
8:45-9:45 for our class. Students are required to wear 
their chapel uniform that day. Every student will be 
receiving an award! Students may leave right after the 
awards, otherwise they need to be picked up at noon 
or go to daycare. Have a blessed week!

Third Grade - This is our final week of regular 
class work and homework. Let’s finish off with our 
best! 
On Tuesday we will have a Math test on long division. 
Thursday will be the last day to order school lunches. 
On Friday, we’ll have a Language test, and it’s also a 
minimum day.

Fourth Grade - It is hard to believe that there 
are just a handful of days left of the school year. My 
brother-in-law will be coming in on Wednesday to 
demonstrate and talk to the students about mining 
for gold.  They are looking forward to it, and keep 
asking when he is coming.  We are still learning!  In 
Language, we are focusing on action verbs, direct 
objects, and adverbs.  We are still diagramming 
sentences and marking sentence patterns as well.  
There will be a math test for Chapter 14 on Friday.  
We will have a fun day and end of year party next 
Monday. You are welcome to send any goodies for us 
to enjoy on that day.  Mark your calendar - Awards 
Chapel is on Wednesday, the 14th, from 10:00 - 
10:45.  I look forward to seeing as many of you as 
can make it.

Fifth Grade - Thank you to all the parents 
who drove and or chaperoned for us for our Camp 
Surf field trip! I appreciate each of you.  Please 
plan to study for the tests we will have this week.  
Remember to submit your permission slip to 
Mulligans along with $15.00 per student and or 
accompanying adult.  

Jr. High - Camp Surf was fantastic! 
Thank you to every parent who made 
it possible. Jr High has their Final 
in Doctrine Study on Wednesday. 
They must study for this test. The 
finished report on their approved 
book is due Friday, 6/9. 6th 
grade has a Nebula project due 
Tuesday, June 6. This is worth 
a test grade. 6th and 7th grade 
are signing their last song 
in chapel on Friday, June 9, 
which is also a minimum day.

FROM THE TEACHERS:


